
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Mowat for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 28 October 
2021 

   

Question (1) Will the Council Leader distance himself from the comments 

of the Council Depute Leader at Council on 23 September 

2021, when the Depute Leader made clearly disparaging 

remarks about a fellow senior Member of this Council, a 

member of the Leader’s political Group, and the Vice 

Convener of the Education Children and Families 

Committee, comparing her work on behalf of constituents to 

“Miss Marple” in a pejorative way? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Is the Leader aware of the Depute Leader making a full 

unreserved apology for this public outburst? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) If so, can the Leader share this apology? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) If not, will the Leader use this question as an opportunity to 

condemn the lack of an apology? 

Answer (4)  

   

   

 
 


